
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 20, 2010 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84110 
 
Attn: Ms. Julie Orchard, Commission Secretary 
 

 
Re: Handling of Confidential Information in In the Matter of the Application of 
Rocky Mountain Power for Approval of a Significant Energy Resource Decision 
Resulting from the All Source Request for Proposals, Docket No. 10-035-126 

 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
 Enclosed with this letter is the Confidential Information Certificate that Rocky Mountain 
Power desires parties in this docket to execute prior to obtaining access to confidential 
information.  
 
 Any inquiries about this matter can be directed to Dave Taylor at 801.220.2923.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Yvonne R. Hogle 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Stefan Bird 
      Stacey Kusters 
      Mark Moench 
      Jeff Larsen 
      Dave Taylor  

Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
One Utah Center 
201 S. Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
801.220.4050 
801.220.3299 Fax 
 


